

HELPING UKRAINE



















JOINT VALUE OF THE FINANCIAL SUPPORT

3 097 036 PLN

FINANANCIAL DONATIONS FROM COMPANIES AND INDIVIDUALS

1 898 616 PLN

DONATIONS FROM FAKRO

1 493 898 PLN

DONATIONS FORM INFIVIDUAL DONORS

14 244 PLN

FINANCIAL RESOURCES FROM PUBLIC FUNDS

390 474 PLN

DONATIONS FROM COMPANIES, INSTITUTIONS AND INDIVIDUALS

1 198 420 PLN

WORD OF THANKS

We can do more TOGETHER

Dear Partners and Friends

On February 4, 2022, we woke up to a new reality. The words that came up most often in our conversations in both business and private contexts were disbelief and fear. We did not believe that someone could attack a European country with full-scale aggression. We were afraid of what the next days would bring.

In the Think about the Future Foundation, we know that the best remedy for uncertainty is action. Therefore, from the first days of the war, we have been actively involved in helping Ukraine.



In recent months, much has been said about the undeniable help that Poles have shown to Ukrainians. We believe that support is our duty, resulting from ordinary human solidarity. FAKRO company,

with which we are inextricably linked, and other Partners of the Foundation have become involved in helping our Eastern Neighbours.

We started as soon as on March 1, and we took two-track measures. We organized humanitarian aid convoys, and simultaneously we began to provide shelter in Poland for people fleeing the war. That safe substitute for home would not be possible without the support of many individuals, companies and organizations.

Financial support was provided by many companies from various countries, such as Great Britain, the Netherlands and Germany. We have also seen donations from as far away as the United States and Iran. In particular, we would like to thank FAKRO GB and FAKRO Netherlands.

Thank you for this contribution on your part. It's good to know that we can count on you. Thank you for allowing us to be an even more effective tool for doing good and necessary things.

In the meantime, we do not stop working and wishing our eastern neighbors victory as soon as possible.

With best regards and gratitude
Bozena Damasiewicz
President of the Think about the Future Foundation

HUMANITARIAN AID FOR UKRAINE

We started on March

After the outbreak of war on February 24, 2022, the Think about the Future Foundation immediately started organizing the transport of humanitarian aid i.e. food, cleansing products, clothing, blankets, sleeping bags and medicines.

Numerous entrepreneurs from Nowy Sącz joined the campaign and shared their products, and FAKRO engaged in the transport of the gifts. FAKRO L'viv became a logistic centre for reloading the goods.

The first convoy consisted of 4 trucks and set off on March 1, 2022. It was a considerable logistical challenge, as at that time, even experienced organizations did not have a developed procedure for sending goods to a war-torn country.







Help range

So far, we have organized 11 transports (29 trucks) with a total value of:

1 769 227 PLN Goods worth:

570 807 PLN

were financed from donations to the Think about the Future Foundation.

We could count on the support of many companies from Nowy Sącz. They willingly donated all necessary goods, also free of charge. The goods were worth:

524 107 PLN

The remaining support has been provided by the Municipal Office in Tuchów, hospitals in England and donations from private individuals. We have been delivering all the goods to Ukraine by courtesy of FAKRO. The value of this support has been at the level of:

674 313 PLN



Podziękowania za przekazaną pomoc w formie darowizn rzeczowych należą się przedsiębiorstwom takim jak:





GOSDROB



ACCOMMODATION AND CARE

Help range

We provided people who escaping Ukraine with accommodation and maintenance.

In total, we took care of over 200 people, mostly mothers with children and the elderly.

We currently take care of 19 people.

Equipped with financial donations and public subsidies, the Think about the Future Foundation paid for the costs of accommodation and catering for the visitors' current needs in the amount of:



1 327 809 PLN



Apart from people accommodated in hostels, we support two families living in private apartments. They have been gaining independence by taking up employment in Poland.

As Foundation, we cover the rental costs and maintenance of the apartment, giving the opportunity to start an independent life in a new country.

Families who came to us were deprived of many necessary, daily object such as shoes, clothes, personal hygiene products, medicines. We financed the purchase of these items.

The scope of aid and its range have varied depending on the needs and financial situation of a given family.

The Foundation does not limit its actions to providing a place to live and a meal. Our ambition is to let Ukrainian citizens learn about Polish culture and unleash the potential of those who decide to stay with us.





We have been trying hard to help our Ukrainian guests forget about the war in their homeland. That is why we organized trips, e.g. to Wieliczka, Niedzica, Inwałd and sledding trips in Sankolandia in Muszyna-Złockie. We have also organized other activities, mainly for children, as well as workshops for Ukrainian women.

1.5% SHOWS YOUR GOOD HEART!

Let's donate 1.5% for the statutory activities of the Foundation

For 12 years, the Foundation has been investing in building social capital and educating Poles in the field of economy and economics - all so that we can live in our country better and richer.

Support our activities.

While settling your PIT form, transfer 1.5% of the tax by entering in the appropriate section of our KRS (National Court Register)

KRS 0000375058



